

Dear Mr

Thank you so much for choosing to raise money for Tŷ Hafan. We have received a total of £560.00 which will make a world of difference to families all across Wales. Please pass on our heartfelt thanks to those who were so kind in supporting your fundraising efforts

You might already be aware that Tŷ Hafan exists thanks to the remarkable fundraising efforts of the people of Wales over 15 years ago. Since Tŷ Hafan's inception in 1999 we have been able to support over 600 families of children with life-limiting conditions.

 $T\hat{y}$ Hafan aims to meet all of the needs of life-limited children and their families at every step of their difficult journeys, but the range of support that we offer is only possible thanks to you. We rely on generous supporters like you for over 95% of our funding.

If you would like any more information about other ways to support us, or if you decide you'd like to do some more fundraising please contact us on askfundraising@iyhafan.org or 029 2053 2255.

Thank you for caring



Head of Business & Community Fundraising